
Grade 5 Newsletter - May in Review
Mathematics

Students continued working

on the data unit. They

analyzed different

information and answered

comprehension questions

based on charts and

graphs. They also created

mazes and used their

creativity and knowledge

of measurement and

geometry.

Science

Grade 5 began learning

about viruses and how they

compare to living things.

They studied how viruses

infect cells and use them to

replicate. Students started

planning stop-motion

videos to explain the

process, which they will

complete next month.

Language Arts

The students had a debate

discussion on what makes

a country so great to visit.

Each group represented

their country with valid

points and were very good

at coming up with facts

and their opinions. The

students have also been

reviewing stories in the

Student Edition book and

taking notes.

History

Students have worked on

Google Slides presentations

to help their peers

understand the Beginnings

of the Polish State. They

worked on gathering

information about: Boleslaw

the Brave, Saint Adalbert,

the Reign of Mieszko II, the

Reconstruction of the Polish

State, Boleslaw the Bold

and Boleslaw Wrymouth.

Pictures, pictures, pictures!
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